115 E. RIVERWALK, SUITE 400
JOSEPH D. BOWER

P. O. Box 583
BANNER &
PUEBLO, COLORADO 81002-0583
BOWER ’ P.C. jbower(@bannerbower.com MARCH 27, 2019
ATTORNEYS AT LAW PHONE: (719) 544-5086
FAX: (719) 544-2544
Via e-mail only: patrick.lennberg(@state.co.us

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Attn:  Mr. Patrick Lennberg

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re:  Permit No. M-2003-068- Mary’s Mountain Gravel Pit
Dear Mr. Lennberg:

As you know we represent Ronald B. Montano the proposed successor to the permit
referenced above. Pursuant to our telephone call of March 27, 2019, I am requesting an extension
of time to provide the missing items from the Application for Transfer of Permit and Succession

of Operators. We should have everything in order and ready to transmit to the Division on o
before April 19, 2019. ‘

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
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